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Alaska Department of Fish and Game to Take Over Salmon Fisheries Management 
 

The Alaska Department of Fish and Game will take over management of the salmon subsistence 
fisheries on Federal public waters of the Kuskokwim River. This shift in regulatory authority is 
being made as the salmon fisheries transition from Chinook to chum and sockeye salmon in the 
Kuskokwim River. The subsistence salmon fishery will be managed by the State of Alaska 
through their Emergency Orders. All previously issued Special Actions are now rescinded.  This 
action follows the conservation strategy discussed with the Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
and the Kuskokwim River Inter-tribal Fish Commission. 
 
Additional information on the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the 
web at www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 

Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues? If you’d like to receive emails and 
notifications on the Federal Subsistence Management Program you may subscribe for regular 
updates by emailing fws-fsb-subsistence-request@lists.fws.gov. 
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